
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

May 4, 2016 
 
 
Welcome to our practice!   
 
We are grateful you have selected our office for your dental treatment. Most of our patients learn 
about our office through a colleague, friend, or relative.  When a patient refers someone to our 
office, we consider it the highest compliment we can receive. 
 
Our commitment to you will be preventive in nature and dedicated to your health.  We are serious 
about providing high quality dental care and are proud of our team’s dedication to our patients.  Our 
goal is the preservation of your dentition and smile and to help you feel and look your best through 
excellent dental care. 
 
We provide office hours at patient oriented times and are always available for emergency services. 
We will advise you of treatment needs and expenses.  We are here to serve you so please do not 
hesitate to ask or call us regarding any matter.   
 
Enclosed you will find a patient information form, a medical history form and an update form/ 
HIPAA privacy form. Please fill out only the top portion of the green form and the entire white and 
purple forms and bring them along with your dental insurance card to your first appointment.  
 
We welcome new patients and appreciate and acknowledge referrals.  We look forward to meeting 
you! 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
Dr. Ian M. Carlis 
Dr. Michael J. Parsons 
Dr. Jacquline R. Owens

 


